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Missouri Department of Transportation 3025 East Kearney Street
P.O. Box 868
Springfield, Missouri 65801
417.895.7600
Fax: 417.895.7652
1.888.ASK MODOT (275.6636)

RE: Meeting on January 25, 2016
1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Springfield District Office Downstairs Conference Room
Deadline for RSVP, January 15, 2016

Due to a scheduling conflict, we have changed the date of the meeting to January 25, 2016.
Please note the new dates shown below.

We plan to host a meeting of asphalt contractors from around the state who may be interested in
bidding projects in Southwest Missouri during the 2017 State Fiscal Year.

The agenda will include a general discussion on several items including recent MoDOT staffing
changes, guardrail, the EPA consent decree and how that impacts us, and our expectations
regarding required work zone PPE. Following the general discussion, there will be a review of
the groupings for the 2017 asphalt contracts. Your input can help shape how we structure the
project combinations.

This meeting is planned for January 25, 2016, from 1:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., in the Downstairs
Conference Room at the Southwest District Office at 3025 E. Kearney Street in Springfield. We
encourage any contractors who plan to bid on our projects being let this fall to attend, as well as
any local aggregate suppliers.

If you are interested in attending, please RSVP by January 15, 2016 to Jennifer Smith at
Jennifer.smith@modot.mo.gov or 417-895-6720. Please indicate in your email, phone call, or
voice mail message how many plan to attend from your company. Seating is limited to 50
people. If attendance exceeds this number, we will change to a different location. Please
provide the email address of the individual at your company that needs to be contacted in the
event we need to change the location of the meeting or cancel and reschedule due to inclement
weather. In case inclement weather is forecasted for the day of the meeting, we may reschedule
the meeting for January 26, 2016, at the same time and place.

Sincerely,

bl

Andy Mueller, P.E.
Assistant District Engineer

DOT Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that
delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri.

www.modot.org




